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DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
CORPS OF ENGINEERS, MOBILE DISTRICT 

P.O. BOX 2288 
MOBILE, AL 36628-0001 

 
CESAM-PD-EC 15 JANUARY 2021 

 
 

U.S. ARMY CORPS OF ENGINEERS, 
MOBILE DISTRICT 

 
NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY 

OF THE 
 

INTEGRATED DRAFT FEASIBILITY REPORT WITH ENVIRONMENTAL 
ASSESSMENT 

 
OKALOOSA COUNTY COASTAL STORM RISK MANAGEMENT 

OKALOOSA COUNTY, FLORIDA 

 
TO ALL INTERESTED PARTIES: 

 
     The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (USACE), Mobile District announces the 
availability of the Integrated Draft Feasibility Report with Environmental Assessment, 
Okaloosa County, Florida.  A copy of the Integrated Report and supporting 
documents are available at the following website:  
https://www.sam.usace.army.mil/Missions/Planning-Environmental/Environmental-
Assessments/.   

 
     For further information please contact Ms. Jennifer Jacobson via email at 
Jennifer.L.Jacobson@usace.army.mil or via phone at (251) 690-2724.  The public 
review and comment period will conclude on 16 February 2021.  Comments should be 
submitted by one of the following means: 

 
By e-mail to:  Jennifer.L.Jacobson@usace.army.mil 

 
By letter to: 

U.S. Army Corps of Engineers 
Mobile District 
Attention:  PD-EC (Okaloosa County EA) 
Post Office Box 2288 
Mobile, Alabama  36628-0001 

 
 
 
 

JEREMY M. LADART 
Chief, Planning and Environmental 

Division 

https://www.sam.usace.army.mil/Missions/Planning-Environmental/Environmental-Assessments/
mailto:%20Jennifer.L.Jacobson@usace.army.mil
mailto:%20Jennifer.L.Jacobson@usace.army.mil
mailto:Jennifer.L.Jacobson@usace.army.mil

		2021-01-14T08:31:55-0600
	LADART.JEREMY.M.1258164799




